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RESOLVED: that CSUB Academic Senate communicate to the Academic Senate of the 

California State University (ASCSU) its support of the Recommendation 
to Amend Title 5 to Establish Appropriate Unit Limits for Engineering 
Degrees. 

 
 
RATIONALE: The proposed amendment to Title 5 institutes a maximum of 132 semester 

units for engineering programs. This limit will enable our academic 
departments to build programs which can achieve ABET accreditation 
while adequately addressing the General Education Student Learning 
Outcomes established in Title 5. 
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